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Comments: Hello my name is Mowgli Daghero I'm from France.

On behalf of the Lakota People's law project i wish to speak against the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling

Project #67838 and request for a 60-day extension of the "scoping" public comment period, so everyone has an

opportunity to comment.

I care about the Black Hills just like any natural area untouch by our modern and civilized world. We have a duty

to preserve those areas because we can't live without healthy trees, water, earth, animals... there are a part of us

and we are a part of them. And this drilling project is a danger for everyone and the future generations.

The Paha Sapa the Black Hills are a very important very sacred place for Lakota People, a place where the

connection with the Earth and their ancestors is very strong. We've comitted genocide and took everything from

them. IT HAS TO STOP!

I respectfully ask the Forest Service to require an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for this armful and very

dangerous drilling project. 

 

Sincerely yours Mowgli Daghero


